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Call for submissions 
 
 

Exhibit proposals are requested for the 9th Floor Case, Schermerhorn 
Extension. We aim to replace the current exhibit with a new installation in 
May 2025. Up to $500 is available toward the cost of installation. 
 

REQUIREMENTS: 
 

• Exhibits should use the entire case and are expected to be left in place 
until the end of Spring semester, 2026. 
 

• Submissions should be made by a team of at least two people, 
including a Columbia faculty member who may act as a partner or 
mentor. 

 

• Proposals should be no more than 1500 words in length. They should 
outline the planned exhibit, its themes and organization. A short 
bibliography and a schedule for preparation and installation should 
also be included. Illustrations may also be included but are not 
required. 

 
Proposals are due by 31st March 2025 and should be emailed to the 
Columbia Center for Archaeology at archaeology@columbia.edu. A hard 
copy should be deposited at the Center for Archaeology Office (961b 
Schermerhorn Ext, 1200 Amsterdam Ave., MC 5523) for the attention of 
Tiffany Pinnock. 
 
More information about the current exhibit may be found at our 
Wordpress site. 
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